
It’s Time to Talk Costumes! 

 
 

WINTER CONCERT  

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
The Kindergartens have been working hard to learn their songs and poem for the Winter 
Concert! The Winter Concert will be on Thursday, December 7th. There are two shows: 1st show 
is at 1:00 p.m. and the 2nd show is at 6:00 p.m. Students are asked to arrive at 5:30 p.m. for the 
evening show to get ready before going on stage.  
  
We are asking that your child wear their Christmas best on the day of the concert (both during 
the day and at night). They will receive a small prop as a part of their costume on stage once 
they get to school.   
 
Thank you!  
Mrs. Jordanna Dunk 
Follow us on Instagram @athlonemusic 
 
  

http://athlonemusicroom.blogspot.ca/

